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13th October 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Sports Week 

Next week is Sports Week where the children are going to have an exciting week learning a variety of new skills and 

sports such as Foot Golf, African dancing, Yoga and many more. Please can pupils wear their PE kits all week but I 

understand that some days they may come in other sports clothing as you may want to wash their kit. It would be 

great if the children can be in their house colours for Friday as that is when we are having our Gymnastic 

competition. Pupils will also be receiving water safety sessions to help keep them safe when they are both in and 

out of school. Wednesday is the day we will have our Sports Champion visitor so please can you make sure all 

sponsorship forms are returned on Monday next week (even if the pupil has no sponsorship). Here is the link for the 

sponsorship:  https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/bosham . Remember that this helps the school to raise invaluable 

funds to maintain PE curriculum. 

  

Pink Friday 

We would also like to invite your child to wear something pink 

on Friday. Because your child will be undertaking lots of 

different sporting activities this 

would ideally be an accessory 

such as a hair band, socks or bow 

etc. If they want to wear a pink 

outfit this is fine as well but they will 

need to also bring in their PE kit. If 

you would like to donate we will 

be collecting money for breast 

cancer.  

All of the children will be making a pink memory bracelet as we will be allowing pupils 

an opportunity to discuss loss and how to deal with this. The whole school will also be 

adding their thumb print to a tree display to mark this day and give them somewhere 

permanent in the school to remember people they have lost. 

 

Ground Force Day  

 

Thank you so much to the wonderful parents who gave up their Saturday morning to make such a positive impact 

on our school. The entrance to the school, trim trail, reception and year 1 outside area are looking great.  
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Eco Team Competition 

 

Hi parents,  

The Eco team are holding a competition where you will have the opportunity to 

re-design the garden at the front of the school. The garden has been completely 

taken down so that you can give the garden a complete makeover. This will 

include, re-placing or getting rid of the pond, plants and even re-design the bug-

hotel. We will give each pupil, who wants to enter, a template of the garden that 

will need to be handed in on Friday the 3rd November 2023. The winner would 

receive a plaque with their name on it that will go outside the garden. 

Who can enter? = Pupils from Y1-Y6 

Thanks, Meredith Y6 

 

PSHE Policy 

During parents evening we would appreciate you spending some time reading our new PSHE policy. We would 

welcome your views as we believe our current approach is having a very positive impact on the pupils at our 

school. There will be copies of the policy available for you to read outside each of the classrooms. You can share 

your comments with our Governors who will be on the door for both of the evenings. 

 School PSHE Focus for next week – To show our school values 
Monday 

• Sports Week 

• Return sponsorship forms to school for Sports for Champions  

• Hindleap Warren Y6 parent meeting 5pm 

Tuesday 

• Swimming for Year 3 and Year 4  

• Parents evening 15:20 – 18:30 

Wednesday 

• Sports for Champions in School 

•  

Thursday 

• Parents evening 15:20 - 1800 

Friday 

• Pink Friday – see first page  
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Key dates 

Monday 16 October – Year 6 Hindleap parent meeting – 17:00 

Tuesday 17 and Thursday 19 October – parents evening – available to book on MCAS  

Wednesday 18 October – Sports for Champions visit to school  

Monday 23 – Friday 27 October – Half term 

Thursday 7 December – Snow White pantomime visiting school – see MCAS  
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